
HISTORY teaches; SPIRITUALITY inspires;   
TRADITION unites 

St. Mark will be hosting a model Seder 
with Rabbi Claudio Kupchik 

Wednesday March 21st  7:00 PM 
in The Lion’s Den 

All are welcome to attend & learn about the roots of our 
faith and worship and to participate in some        

interreligious dialogue 
Donation is  $10.00.   Please reserve your space on  or 

before March 19th.  NO WALK INS 

Call the rectory 891-3100 or Ms. Pino at 769-6311 for info.
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